
 

 

We do not want children to miss out on their school photos this year so we are doing things 

a little differently. 

The photographers will come to school on four different days to take the children’s              

photographs. Photographs will be taken a class at a time. Social distancing will be adhered 

to at all times. 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to take sibling photographs this year. 

After your child has had their photograph taken they will be given a card to bring home.    

PLEASE DO NOT LOSE THIS CARD. IT CANNOT BE REPLACED AS THERE WILL BE A UNIQUE 

CODE ON IT FOR YOU TO ORDER YOUR PHOTOGRAPHS. 

All orders and payments must be done online and photographs will be sent directly to your 

home address.  

Please see below the dates that your child will have their photograph taken. 

If you have any questions regarding this year’s photos, please speak to a member of the 

office staff. 


